
Hernandez Macias 101
Centro, San Miguel de Allende, GTO 37700

Within Mexico: (+52) 415 185 8311
Within USA & Canada: 214 550 4898

Villa Alegría

$0 USD

San Javier

MAIN FEATURES

• Ref: 8337
• Bedrooms: 3
• Bathrooms: 3

<p>Discover a welcoming one-level
apartment in San Miguel de Allende.
This stunning new construction
seamlessly combines comfort, style,
and modern amenities, providing an
ideal haven for families looking to settle
in one of Mexico's most charming
cities.</p> <p><strong>Family-Friendly
Features:</strong></p> <ul> <li>
<p><strong>Spacious Living:</strong>
This home boasts three generously
sized bedrooms and three elegantly
appointed bathrooms, offering ample
space for every family member to relax
and unwind.</p> </li> <li>
<p><strong>Fully Furnished:</strong>
Thoughtfully decorated with family in
mind, featuring durable yet stylish
furnishings that ensure comfort and
convenience.</p> </li> <li>
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